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January 3, 2023 
 
 
Ms. Megan Palathra 
1310 Prairie Street, Suite 370 
Houston, TX 77002 
 
Dear Ms. Palathra, 
 
Trees For Houston is happy to partner with Precinct One on the upcoming tree planting 
event at Hutcheson Park on Saturday, January 28th. Trees For Houston will provide 220, 
15g trees, planting materials along with maintenance and watering of newly planted trees 
for 2 years. Trees For Houston will also provide replacement trees within the 2-year 
commitment. 
 
 This partnership will continue our efforts to build a healthier Houston region for all to 
enjoy.  
 
Trees For Houston’s Donation: $52,000.00 
                                                                           
Over the last three decades, we have worked with numerous non-profit entities; served as 
a vital component for many large and prominent projects in Houston; aided in 
significantly reducing overall project costs; and dramatically improved environmental 
equality through our highly efficient tree planting program.  
  
Thank you for joining us in this essential effort to expand and enhance our urban tree 
canopy to provide Houstonians with the vital benefits trees provide to our community. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Barry J. Ward 
Executive Director 
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